VILLAGE OF ENON MINUTES

The Village of Enon Council Members held their Regular Meeting on Tuesday, October 27, 2020 at 7 p.m. via
Teleconference.

Roll Call: Brenda Sweet - Present Rick Hanna — Present
Rilla Fogle — Present David Babcock - Present
Jeremy Whitacre — Present Ben Beair — Present
Visitors:

Public attended via phone: Cathy Clark, EImer Beard

Approval of October 13 Minutes — 1% Hanna 2" Whitacre
Brenda Sweet — Yes Rick Hanna —Yes
Dave Babcock — Yes Rilla Fogle - Yes
Jeremy Whitacre — Yes Ben Beair — Yes
Approved

COMMUNICATIONS:

Mayor: Discussed Finance Report with Council. $5000 money moved, let Council know where moved in fund and
why —tell Laura

Mr. Hanna: Discussed trick or treat issue and possibility of it being cancelled if Clark County is in purple status;
Enon to proceed until Board of Health changes their mind.

Idea for an electronic board at Settlers Park

Public Safety Meeting — Discussed the meeting about the video system for Council Chambers and other items
Update Council weekly about Covid purchases

Covid funds itemized out to committee by Nov. 10

Admin: Gave report

Chief Holler:

Cruiser update — sound bar

Quote $47,000 estimate

Officer Ballard 1 year completion — did good on evaluation

Congratulations to Officers Godwin & Dunham for assisting with fire on S. Harrison St.

Letter from Anne Arundel County (Maryland) Police Dept. commending Sgt. Rayburn for assisting in arrest of
murder suspect

(Continued)



Harry Madden tearing out wall

Wants to purchase Dyson Air Blade hand dryer for bath room - $1300
Wants to purchase a Thermo Scanner for office - $3000

Child Advocacy Agency Clark County - Passed

A motion was made by Ms. Sweet and second by Mr.Hanna:

Motion to approve Safety Committee Minutes

Roll Call: Brenda Sweet — Yes Rick Hanna — Yes
Dave Babcock — Yes Rilla Fogle - Yes
Jeremy Whitacre - Yes Ben Beair — Yes

Motion: Passed

Motion by Mr. Hanna and second by Mr. Whitacre to adjourn the Council Meeting at 7:53 pm.

Attested by: Date:

Mayor Timothy Howard

Approved By: Date:

Rick Hanna, President of Council



